
 

 

THURSDAY 17 SEPTEMBER 2015 

Welcome to the FOM Newsletter. 

  

In this issue... 

   

Meet the Board in Bristol - invitation to members for 13 October 2015 

FOM training newsletter – for information 
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Meet the Board in Bristol - 13 October 2015 

The Faculty Board and Executive Committee will be holding meetings in Bristol on 

13-14 October 2015. 

The President would like to invite members in the locality to join the Board and 

Executive for an informal drinks reception on the evening of Tuesday 13 October 

from 5 30 pm to 7 00 pm at: 

Holiday Inn Bristol City Centre 

Bond Street, BRISTOL, BS1 3LE 

Please see the full information about the venue and directions/maps, etc. 

This occasion will provide local members with the opportunity to meet the Board 

and Executive Committee and to raise any issues with them and to discuss 

matters of current interest and future plans. 

In addition, we are delighted to offer members the opportunity to attend the 

Faculty Board meeting earlier the same day, from 1 00 pm to 5 00 pm, as 

observers.  Places are restricted and will be allocated on a "first come, first 

http://fom.cmail2.com/t/r-l-fktxkl-djtukrouj-i/


served" basis.  If you wish to attend either event, then please email 

frances.quinn@fom.ac.uk by 10 00 am on Wednesday 30 September. 

We do hope very much that members will be able to join us, but please note 

that attendance at these events will be at members' own expense. 
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FOM training newsletter - September 2015 

The latest training newsletter was circulated on Monday of this week to trainees, 

trainers (educational supervisors and clinical supervisors), and members of the 

Faculty's Assessment and Specialist Advisory Subcommittees.  It is available on 

the website to all members at: 

http://www.fom.ac.uk/wp-content/uploads/tenews2015-09-14.pdf 

If anyone who is a trainer did not receive this latest training newsletter directly, 

please contact Bartosz Szafranski to be added to the circulation list, with details 

of your trainee, so that we can update our records. 
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With best wishes 

 
Judith Willetts 

Chief Executive 
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